
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Other News:  

Special Knowledge Bowl Thanks 

 

The Knowledge Bowl was a success thanks to 

all of you that supported us in the many 

areas of need.  This will only happen twice a 

year, and your efforts are what make it so 

much fun for the kids and an event they look 

forward to.   

 

 

Contact us by email at:  

Gina.Clark@TheVanguardSchool.com   /  Ashley.Day@TheVanguardSchool.com  

Morgan.Fahey@TheVanguardSchool.com /  Chazlyn.Lenneman@TheVanguardSchool.com 

Tracy.Nieves@TheVanguardSchool.com  / Catherine.Warren@TheVanguardSchool.com 

 

Character Corner 

 

Gratitude – The habit of feeling and expressing thanks.  Gratitude leads us to count our blessings. 

 

Our Week of Learning:  

History – Ancient Greece 

 

Science – Water Cycle 

 

Poetry - “The Night Before Christmas     

     – part 4” 

 

 

 

Reminders:  

11/14-17- Cinderella High School 

11/19 – Board Meeting, The Library, 6:00 P.M. 

11/20 – Thanksgiving Food Donations end 

 

11/21 – Rescheduled Dinner and Dessert Auction, 

 Cafetorium, 6:00 P.M. 

 

11/26 – Second Grade Thanksgiving  

  parties – 1:00 P.M. – 2:00 P.M.  

 Check teacher emails for sign-up links. 

 

11/27-29 – Thanksgiving Break – No School 

 

Second Grade  
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